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 Dr Philip and Mrs 

Helen Osmond

OBJ2014/4264/P 20/08/2014  16:43:26 Dear Sirs,

My wife and I wish to voice our objections to the proposed development at 22 Thurlow Road.

We have a flat in the adjoining property, 23 Thurlow Road.

The proposed development is extensive.  The construction process will cause prolonged disturbance to 

surrounding properties and persons through vibration and noise, and will disrupt traffic and parking 

throughout that time.

The ground beneath our property will be at risk of being disturbed by the  proposed excavations, with 

possible damage to our building both during and after the construction work, which would then cause 

us further disturbance and inconvenience. 

We do wish people could move into this peaceful, beautiful environment and enjoy it as it is, and 

refrain from implementing grand designs, whose process destroys what probably attracted them to 

living in Thurlow Road in the first place.

(I realise it is only an assumption that the owners of Number 23 intend to live in Thurlow Road).

We do feel objections like ours are important and should be given weight, and that it is important to 

make them.

Yours faithfully,

Philip and Helen Osmond

First Floor Flat

23 Thurlow Road

Hampstead

NW3 5PP
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